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	PRESS RELEASE


Blueberry sellers cheat their customers 

(Plzeň, August 2, 2013) Numerous stalls especially with fruits and vegetables traditionally belong to the summer season. Sellers above all offer apricots, strawberries, and lately also blueberries. Inspectors of the Plzeňský and Karlovarský Inspectorate detected deficiencies only in terms of use of uncertified measuring tools that they forbid. But there was a significant change on Thursday August 1. 
The inspection results showed that blueberries sold from crates for 69 CZK per half a litre attracted a number of drivers passing by as well as local citizens. Inspectors of the CTIA stopped at two such stalls and after having purchased and measured two litres of blueberries, they were very surprised. In the first case the real amount was only 1.8 litre and in the other case only 1.6 litre which meant that the price difference and, thus, overcharge was 28 and 55 CZK. The results were so alarming that on the next day, Friday August 2, inspectors carried out other controls that proved the above mentioned findings. In the morning they checked other two sellers who failed to provide the declared amount – in one case by 0.3 litre and in the other case by 0.33 litre. Consumers’ purchases were overcharged by 43, and respectively 45 CZK. However, the worst finding was at the main road from Plzeň to Nepomuk where the inspectors wanted to buy 4 litres of blueberries. After the purchase, they found out that only 3 litres were sold to them and that the purchase was overcharged by 138 CZK!
In these cases, fines will amount to tens of thousands CZK. Inspections will continue not only at sellers that have not been checked, yet, but also at those vendors who have been inspected. 
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